
Herb Norwegian
Chairman
Dehcho Land Use Planning Committee
GENERAL DELIVERY
FORT PROVIDENCE NT XOE OLD

Dear Mr. Norwegian:

Revised Draft Dehcho Land Use Plan and Next Steps

Thank you for providing my office with a copy of the revised draft Dehcho Land Use
Plan and the outline of the next steps for the project.

I commend the Dehcho Land Use Planning Committee for their hard work and
dedication to this project. The extensive effort put forward by the Committee is
apparent in the revised draft plan.

Please accept my best wishes for the completion of this important project.

Sincerely,
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Government of the Nor1hwest Terrttories.YeIowknIfe. NT Ca'Iada
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Michael McLeod
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